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Whoever sows generously will also reap generously  

2 Corinthians 9:6 
 

Sunday 15th September 2024 
 

10:30am  Worship Service & Communion  
   
Live at the hall.  For those at the hall there will be opportunity for socialising.  
Refreshments served at the end of service. 
 

Live on Zoom will be open from 10:00 a.m.   
 

If you miss a sermon the recording will be made available the following week on our 
website. 
 
Prayer chain  
If you are not on the prayer chain, and would like to be added or 
have a prayer request please contact Nat Bond at 
natfromfife@gmail.com or 01626 366668   
 
 

Pastor:  David Goddard    
Newsletter: KCBC-News@outlook.com 
Secretary: secretary.kcbc@btinternet.com  
Website:   www.kcbchurch.org.uk  
Facebook group: KCBC at home  

mailto:natfromfife@gmail.com
mailto:KCBC-News@outlook.com
mailto:secretary.kcbc@btinternet.com
http://www.kcbchurch.org.uk/
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The Week Ahead 
Monday 16th Sept  
7.30pm CR2EE News & Prayer  
Meeting 
7:30 p.m. KCBC Trustees meeting  
 
Tuesday 17th Sept  
9:00 am KILTS  

Wednesday 18th Sept 
11:00am David at Community Garden 
Saturday 21st Sept  
Leadership Awayday 
 
Sunday 22nd Sept 
David Butler will be preaching  

 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
• Church at Prayer Monday 23rd September 7.30pm at Slanns Meadow  
• Friday Outing – Friday 27th September – more details to follow  
• Messy Church Saturday 28th September 
• Harvest Service & THAT Collection – Sunday 29th September  
• Harvest Supper Saturday 5th October 6.30pm at St Michael’s Church Hall in 

Chudleigh Road  
• Visit from the Wilson’s – Sunday 13th October  
 

 

Know Your Bible Autumn Conference 

Please speak to Natalie for more information  
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Please put the date in your diary! This is a lovely chance for us to 
gather as a church family. 

 

If you can offer a homemade dessert,	that would also be 
appreciated.	 Please let Helen know what you can bring. 

 

Donations are welcome on the evening to help cover costs.  
 

There will be some form of participating entertainment 
Helen is still open to suggestions! 
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From the Minister  

Since the pandemic, so much more is done remotely.  Work is now increasingly done 
at home, appointments with doctors by video link, church on Zoom.  This has helped 
in many ways, reducing travel and enabling people greater access to meetings.  And 
it is isolating us and those face-to-face skills get rusty. 

The Apostle Paul, in his letters to the Romans, Corinthians and Thessalonians, 
encourages them to greet each other with a holy kiss.  Our cultural equivalent might 
be a holy hug or a holy hand shake but the point is, it is physical and we are meant 
to have some physical expression of greeting where possible.  It is good for us.  And 
it can’t be done remotely. 

The Lord enables us to embody our faith.  Baptism is a very physical act.  We are 
fully involved when we are immersed in the water.  And church membership is a 
very embodied act when we are welcomed up front at a communion service. 

Embody your faith.  Make the most of being present (health permitting).  If you 
haven’t been baptised, follow the command of Jesus and get baptised.  And if you 
are not yet a member and yet KCBC is the church you belong in, come for 
membership.  Easy steps, profound results.    

 

 

Therefore encourage one another and build 
each other up, just as in fact you are doing” 1 
Thess. 5:11  

We need to encourage each other.  Do you have a Bible verse, poem, 
passage, or song or any of the following?  Something you are thankful for.  
Something that has made you laugh.  If you have found something online 
that would be a good resource for us, please share.  If you don’t feel 
comfortable sharing in “person” this may be the way for you to encourage other 
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Harvest THAT Donations  

To our KCBC Fellowship,  

On 29th September we celebrate Harvest 
Festival and make our next donation to 
THAT. 

The items of which they are in a particular 
need this time are as follows: 

• Sugar 
• Cooking Oil 
• Eggs 
• Jam 
• Custard 
• Pasta Sauce 
• Tins of Sweetcorn 

• Tins of Soup 
• Men’s & Women's 

Deodorant 
• Washing up Liquid 
• Ketchup or Mayo 
• Anti Bacterial Spray. or Anti 

bacterial wipes 

 

Any help you could give would be wonderful.  Could I just add the reminder 
that any donations need to be in date, as the Foodbank is prohibited from 
passing along out of date products - thanks! 

Once again, your support for our local community is greatly appreciated  

 

There will always be poor people in the land.  Therefore I command you 
to be open-handed towards your brothers and towards the poor and 

needy in your land – Deuteronomy 15:11 

Thank you 

Sue 
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Please speak to Janet and she will be happy to tell you more… 

 

HOLY, HOLY, HOLY!  
Lord God Almighty  

 
You are warmly invited to a                               

CDFB Devon & Cornwall                                     
Dance Workshop 

on Saturday 28th September 2024                                                  
at The Avenue Church  

Newton Abbot TQ12 2BY 
 

from 10.30am – 3.45pm                                         
(Registration opens at 10.00am) 

 
£10 – Full Members £12 – Day Members 

Please book your place by email and 
 pay by cash or cheque on the door 

 
Dance workshops will be led by a team of 

Devon and Cornwall Dancers   
 

Parking is a short walk away                             
in Osborne Street  TQ12 2DJ                    

 
BYO lunch or take advantage of food outlets 

nearby – drinks provided                                              
 

This day is suitable for all                             
Beginners welcome 

                                                                                          
For further information or to book please contact 

devon-cornwall@cdfb.org.uk 
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 CR2EE Update  

Our lorry has arrived and successfully cleared customs and been 
unloaded. Our thanks again to everyone in the UK who donated and loaded to make 
this possible. 

There is now a huge amount of work for Ilia and his dedicated team to distribute 
everything to those in need, a task they will do willingly and efficiently. 

Our next lorry to Ukraine should be leaving in about four weeks, so again a huge 
challenge for our volunteers in Exmouth. In addition to the generators, medical 
supplies and equipment, as well as all the other humanitarian aid we will be sending 
some Christmas Shoeboxes.  

 

Shoeboxes 

Once again we hope to send Shoeboxes to Moldova and Ukraine this year.  

Please bring the boxes with you on or before Sunday 3rd November, if you can’t 
do a shoe box you could bring any of the following items which could then be used 
to top up other boxes. 

Each shoebox should contain the following new items: 

o hat/scarf/mittens (or gloves) 
o toothbrush and toothpaste 

o soap and flannel 
o a gift and some sweets 

For a child: in addition, they can contain underwear/ socks, a soft toy, a colouring 
book and pencils or a jumper. A ball is a good addition. 

For an adult: make-up/wind-up torch/paint set/pen and notebook/razor/shaving 
gel/jewellery. 

All items for a shoebox should be new and age appropriate. With the sweets a small 
bag of jellies/small chocolate bar for a younger child or for an adult a bag of 
mints/toffees. 

If you are short then please let us know (when the boxes are dropped off) as we can 
add to them.  
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Shoeboxes should be ideally wrapped top and bottom separately and banded and as 
full of new goodies as possible. Please ensure any food is dated for Jan 2025.  

The following items should NOT be placed in a shoebox: glass, medicines and playing 
cards or written word.  

Please ensure all items are age appropriate. 

We are still collecting the usual items, if you need any more information please see 
Nick or Sarah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


